
THANK YOU 
FROM 

 
TO ALL OF YOU AT 

 St Sampson’s CE Primary School 

YOU DONATED AN AMAZING 179Kg OF FOOD  

DURING THE HARVEST PERIOD! 

 

THIS ENABLES US TO HELP LOCAL PEOPLE IN FOOD CRISIS.  

YOUR GENEROSITY IS MUCH APPRECIATED.                                                               
HARVEST 2018 


